
                                                                                                                                          
Pierce County 4-H & FFA Livestock Auction  
 
Friday, July 29, 2022 - 7:00p.m. Following the awards  -  Pavilion Building 
 
We would like to invite you to attend the 2022 Livestock Auction at the Pierce 
County Fair.  
 
4-H and FFA members who show market beef, goats, sheep, and swine are eligible 
to participate. These youth have worked hard to produce quality animals for the 
fair this year and would appreciate your support.  
 
Midwest Bank of Pierce will clerk the sale. Any individual or business is eligible to 
bid on these animals. The auction will be a bonus type auction and the exhibitor 
will retain ownership of the animal. 
 
If you are unable to attend the auction and would like to place a bid please contact 
the Extension Office at (402) 329-4821.  
 
If you would like more information on the auction please contact the Extension 
Office at (402) 329-4821 or Pierce-County@unl.edu.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mark Oltjenbruns   
4-H Council President 
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